Amanda Bal_'zenbruch

From: Debbie Hardy <dlhardy52@yahoo.com>
Sent: Saturday, August 14, 2021 8:30 AM

To: Amanda Baryenbruch

Subject: External: 2 way streets

There needs to be a city-wide referendum on changing to 2-way streets.

I would vote NO to changing 8th and 10th to
2-way streets.

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone
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